
GARDENS CLOSED FOR
MAINTENANCE
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) staff will be conducting the winter works
program at the Shoyoen Japanese, Sensory, Biodiversity and Oasis
Valley Gardens on Wednesday 10 August 2022.

To facilitate plant machinery onsite, movement of materials and
necessary path maintenance, the gardens will be closed from 7am
through until 4pm Wednesday 10 August 2022.

The regular Adventure Playground maintenance will take place, opening
from 12 noon and The Wiradjuri Gardens will be unaffected by these
works and will remain open to the public.

Council wishes to thank the community for its patience and
understanding during these works.
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